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Good Afternoon,

With many people working remotely, cyberattacks are in full force. We have seen an increase in
phishing and SPAM emails. Be cyber savvy and protect yourself and your data.

Always verify requests of personal information by another way – phone, visiting the known
website (not following a link) or email directly instead of replying
Forward any suspicious activity to helpdesk@tamus.edu and do not open the email or click on
links

As always when in doubt reach out to us here at ITS and we will be more than happy to assist. Thank
you all!
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